MUNICIPALITY OF

West Elgin

Council Highlights

August 27, 2020 Council Meeting

Council held public meetings to consider the Engineers report for the Crabbe and
Yauch Drain reconstructions. Council provisionally adopted the Engineers reports.
Court of Revision was held for a revised Assessment Schedule for the McColl Drain
West and this schedule was approved and the final Engineers Report adopted.
West Elgin Council received a delegation from the St Thomas-Elgin Community
Foundation with regards to a new Dutton Dunwhich West Elgin Fund being created.
Council endorsed the creation of this fund and Councillor Rowe has volunteered to
sit on the committee.

Council approved the reapportionment of the Czajkowski Drain as part of severance
E4/20.
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